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PROPOSED STATE BUDGET TO REQUIRE HOSPITALS TO LAY OFF ITS STAFF, REDUCE

SERVICES
Citizens of Connecticut are concerned as their governor is proposing to reduce money in his next budget that would have been used to help with the
operation of hospitals. The governor plans on cutting five hundred and fifty million dollars over two years’ worth of funding to hospitals, which has raised
concerns especially those voiced by the Western Connecticut Health Network. The cut targets funding for reimbursement for those who do not have health
insurance. For more details on the article Click Here Click here to find out which Healthcare jobs are available in Connecticut.

 


